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Jesus Christ Super Star 2022 
 

 
 

Jesus Christ Super Star takes to the stage at the 
Ashburton Event Centre in one month’s time! 

Rehearsals are in full swing with Director Roger 
Farr, Musical Director Jo Castelow, and 
Choreographer Julia Bell. The cast are 

rehearsing 2-3 times a week!  
 

Our incredible cast includes Matt Williams, 
Chris Woods, Murran Carter Buller, Dayle 

Stoliker, Neil Flux, Brent Gray, Davey 
Henderson, John Hobson, Heath Walter, Pete 

Lee, Luke Glendining, Eddie Galbraith, 
Lawrence McCormick, Joe Danielson, Kim De 

Joux, Dan Wilson, Summah Ralston, Amy Dean, 
Emily Jane Farr, Kate Galbraith, Sophie Kettley, 

Tiffany McRae, Nicole Johnson, Anna Tonks, 
Tenielle Booth, Audra Cuellar, McKenzie 

Lightwood, Zoe Lindsay, Shayna Olsen, Ian 
Jerao, Anna Gray, Molly Milmine, Kasey Higson, 

Peter Murray, Eddie Still, Elizabeth Wells, 
Rochelle Castle-Wilson, Sally Farr, Emma 

Gilkison, Janet Glassey, Sheilena McDonnell, 
Leita Joy, Philippa Young, Rebecca Perkins, 
Ruth Swansbury, Nicola Rosanowski, Mel 

Whatarau, Kelcey Jackson, Sheree Tait, Tamsin 
Cartney and Maria Lawn. 

 
Get your tickets now from the Ashburton Event 

Centre! Onstage 1st October – 8th October 

Party People Costume Hire 
 

Party People Costume Hire is open  
Wednesday 12.00-2.30 and 5.00-7.00 

Thursday 5.00-7.00 
 

 
 

We have new Costumes coming in store 
which means some older 

clothing/costumes need to go! We have a 
sale rack out the front! Please come in 

and check it out ☺  

Meet The Committee 
 

 
 

Gavin  joined VTA in 1986, he has been 
Treasurer , President  (twice) and been on the 

committee for over 25 years. 
He has written  and  directed many shows 
and  co-directed/written others. He put a 

troupe of performers together to raise funds 
to help build the Event Centre. He believes in 

encouraging the younger members 
and  sharing his knowledge as they are the 

future of VTA.  His favourite show is JC 
Superstar (yes he’s got the tee shirts to prove 
it) and finally would love to see Rocky Horror 

performed here one day. 

 


